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Oct 11th, 2023 
 
 

To: Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors 
 
Re: End of Life Notice (EOL) for Vesta Flex Casambi module 

Ref: BL-EOL-10112023 

Bridgelux is announcing the discontinuation of its Vesta Flex Casambi wireless module. Replacement option 
is not available due to the discontinuity of Casambi CBM-002 wireless module.    
 

 
 
 
Affected part numbers: 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this notification and provide feedback along with any additional 
requests to your Bridgelux Account Manager or Quality Manager no later than Oct 31st, 2023. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Your Bridgelux Product Management Team 

Description of Change Termination of Vesta Flex Casambi wireless module 

Recommended Action Change to Brigelux Dual Channel Drivers (DALI / 0-10V) and 
Casambi CBU-A2D Modules 

Last order date of obsolesced part  Not applicable. Part cannot be ordered anymore 

Last ship date of obsolesced part Not applicable. Part will not be shipped anymore 

EOL Part Number  Recommended Replacement Part Numbers  

BXCS-12C-N2P-01-A 
 

Casambi CBU-A2D wireless module + Bridgelux Dual Chanel Drivers 
(DALI / 0-10V): 
US drivers:       Vesta Fusion  (0-10V) 
EU Driver:        Vesta-D (DALI) 


